
Out to Lunch at the Breeze Restaurant, 

 Island Harbour, Thursday 19th May 2022 

 

 

 

Five boats and twenty-three members made up the cruise on a sparkling day, 

but…..the best laid plans of mice and men…. 

Although I had been assured by Island Harbour that there would be no delay 

for entry, our boats had to mill around for up to fifty minutes due to others 

locking out of the marina. 

Eventually all were safely locked in and we congregated on the patio in brilliant 

sunshine for pre-prandial drinks, apart from two boats whose crew, exhausted 

and frustrated by the delay, opened some restorative medicine onboard! 



Thank goodness for good company and laughter for our lunches seemed to be 

subjected to the same delays as entry to the marina. Although we were 

booked in to eat at 1300, it was nearly 1345 before we were served  and some 

members had to leave before their deserts arrived! This was in complete 

contrast to last year when service had been both quick and efficient in both 

the marina and the restaurant. 

The Commodore, Martyn, and Kathy, were able to welcome and chat with new 

Club members John Gregory and Paul Harris and their guests.  

Despite all the delays and inconvenience everyone seemed to have a great 

time. So let us hope that that was the one trip which enhances the joy of all 

our others ! 

This week four boats and seven crew are barbequing and overnighting at 

Bucklers Hard and then let’s have a tremendous time on June 20th. with our 

Mid-summer feast on Newtown Spit. 

Come by sea, car, bicycle or on foot and make it an event to remember with 

joy !  

 

David 

 


